
 
 
March 2024, 
 
Greetings WFNN Members, 
 
How time fly’s it has been seven years since we last held our quadrennial congress in 
Croatia. Covid-19 delayed our initial plans for Darwin but we are back on track for 
Darwin 2025. An important part of this meeting will be deciding on the location for the 
2029 congress.  
  
The World Federation of Neuroscience Nurses (WFNN) was established in 1969 and is 
the only international neuroscience nursing organization dedicated to the promotion and 
development of neuroscience nursing worldwide.  We would like you to consider putting 
in a bid to host the 2029 congress to continue this legacy of facilitating interaction 
amongst neuroscience nurses to aid, exchange and disseminate nursing knowledge. 
  
We have a long history of successful event with the congress more recently held in 
Opatija, Croatia (2017 with 452 attendees); Gifu, Japan (2013 with 681 attendees); 
Toronto, Canada (2009 with 250 attendees); Barcelona, Spain (2005 with 351 
attendees); and the first time ever in the Southern Hemisphere - Sydney, Australia 
(2001 with 320 attendees). 
  
The congress provides you with a platform to showcase your country and member 
organisation. It is an opportunity to host an amazing event that showcases both 
outstanding, and emerging neuroscience nurse leaders.   
  
Successful bids will be supported by the WFNN team in planning and delivering the 
2029 congress. 
  
We look forward to discussing this opportunity further with any member organisations 
considering submitting a bid. 
  
Dr. Linda Nichols 
Adjunct Researcher 
  
GradCert Nursing (Neuroscience), GradCert Nursing (Oncology), 
GradDip Nursing (Aged Care), Master of Clinical Nursing (Neuroscience),GradCert 
(Research) PhD 

Authorised Nurse Immuniser       



 
 
 


